
ADDENDUM NO.2 

TO THE REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL/INSTRUCTION FOR PROPOSERS 

FOR THE HOMER HARBOR 
HIGH-MAST LIGHT LED CONVERSION PROJECT 

CITY OF HOMER, ALASKA 

Addendum Issue Date: December 30,2016 

RFP Submittal Date: January 30, 2017@ 4:30PM (Monday) 
Previous Addenda Issued: Addendum #1 - December 27, 2016 

Notice to RFP Submitters: 

RFP submitters must acknowledge receipt of this addendum by one of the following methods: 

(1) By acknowledging receipt of this addendum in the RFP cover letter when proposal is 
submitted. 
(2) By email or facsimile which includes a reference to the project and addendum 
number. 

The RFP submittals require acknowledgment individually of all addenda to the RFP. Any RFP's 
received without acknowledgment of receipt of addenda may be rejected prior to evaluation 

The RFP documents for the above project are amended as follows (all other terms and condition 
remain unchanged): 

ITEM 1 - RFP Mandatory Pre-Proposal Meeting/Teleconference scheduled January 9, 2017 
@ 2:00 p.m. at the Homer Harbormaster's Office 

Issued By: Bryan Hawkins 
Harbormaster/Director 
City of Homer 
Homer, AK 99603 

The Conference Call in Number is 907-235-8121 ext2291 


